
MEMO 
 

 
Date:  November 6, 2015 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Roni Luckenbill, CEO 
 
Subject: GSUSA Strategic Initiatives Presentation  
 

 
Attached are the PowerPoint slides for a presentation on the new GSUSA strategic initiatives, which were 
recently introduced at the Board Chair/CEO Summit (Attachment B).  I will present the initiatives during our 
November board meeting and let you know about next steps.  Since we will be meeting by phone, I suggest you 
have the slides pulled up on your computer or printed out for the meeting.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

Attachment	A


